BULLETIN – SEPTEMBER 2023



Anna Veteran's Home

The Renovation Project is outlined below

- replacement of the rooftop HVAC units, these units will be much more energy efficient and will be equipped with HEPA Air filtration systems
- replacement of windows in the resident rooms, giving the resident the ability to open and shut their own windows, also much more energy efficient
- replacement of metal doors, replaced with full glass doors allowing natural sunlight and the ability to see outdoors
- replacement of all the PTAC (heating and air conditioning units) in the resident rooms, also HEPA filtered
- renovation of the resident's (2) main bathrooms, equipped with spa tubs and special lighting
- renovation of the public restroom
- repair the holes in the brick and mortar on the outside surface of the facility
- new lighting around common areas outside

A Pre-Construction meeting was held July 31st with contractors. A definite start date has not been identified but should be in the next 30-45 days.

Another exciting event that occurred on July 28th was State Comptroller Susana Mendoza toured the facility and visited with the Veterans.

I (Chelsea) enjoy so much playing bingo once a month with the Veterans! This past visit we enjoyed a "Taco Tuesday" bingo theme. They enjoyed fresh chips and salsa, taco decorated cookies and Virgin margaritas! They enjoyed it so much and I can't wait till next time.